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Hello, Lions!  

to make it out to our District 

I have received nothing but positive feedback and 

impressed at the turnout!  The 

Paul Buttars, Carol Eisenberg, and Tom and Ann Arquette 

did a fantastic job making it a memorable event for all!  I

Smithfield Lions club for being such gracious hosts as wel

highlights of the convention.  Also, don’t forget to put the Multiple District Convention in 

Coalville on your calendar for May 12

 

Lastly, as we approach Veteran’s Day, please consider 

which would honor those that have served our country.  Carol and I wish everyone a Happy 

Thanksgiving and we hope you enjoy this time with family and friends.

District Convention Highlights:
  

� Over 70 people attended 

� 20 clubs were represented 

� Inducted 6 new Centennial 

� Heard from informative and entertaining 

� Held a fun Roaring 20’s social

� Performed SPOT training and 

� Lions participated in a leadership exercise to harness collaboration and teamwork

� Presented numerous District and 

� PID Ken Schwols presented two Melvin Jones Fellowship Awards 

� Heard from USA/Canada Leadership Forum speakers Corina Putvin and Eric Ellington
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Hello, Lions!  A big thank-you goes out to all that were able 

to make it out to our District Convention in 

I have received nothing but positive feedback and 

impressed at the turnout!  The planning committee 

Paul Buttars, Carol Eisenberg, and Tom and Ann Arquette 

did a fantastic job making it a memorable event for all!  I would also like to thank the 

Smithfield Lions club for being such gracious hosts as well.  In this edition, you will see the 

Also, don’t forget to put the Multiple District Convention in 

May 12-13, 2017.   

Lastly, as we approach Veteran’s Day, please consider doing a community service project 

which would honor those that have served our country.  Carol and I wish everyone a Happy 

enjoy this time with family and friends. 

District Convention Highlights: 

   

  

Centennial members and their sponsors  

and entertaining guest speakers 

social 

and an introduction to Lions Learning Center

leadership exercise to harness collaboration and teamwork

District and club awards for Centennial Legacy P

ID Ken Schwols presented two Melvin Jones Fellowship Awards  

Heard from USA/Canada Leadership Forum speakers Corina Putvin and Eric Ellington
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2016  

District Governor’s Corner 

you goes out to all that were able 

in Smithfield, Utah.  

I have received nothing but positive feedback and was quite 

planning committee (Billie and 

Paul Buttars, Carol Eisenberg, and Tom and Ann Arquette 

would also like to thank the 

you will see the 

Also, don’t forget to put the Multiple District Convention in 

a community service project 

which would honor those that have served our country.  Carol and I wish everyone a Happy 

ntroduction to Lions Learning Center workshop 

leadership exercise to harness collaboration and teamwork 

Projects 

Heard from USA/Canada Leadership Forum speakers Corina Putvin and Eric Ellington 
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� Bountiful selected as District convention location 

 

Past International Director Ken Schwols and 

his wife Karin Schwols

 

 

Fantastic Guest Speakers (From left to right

Jeremy Harvey, Health Beat Music Therapy, Allison Weiss, 

Craig Buttars, and Ralph Erickson
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District convention location site for 2017 

Our Special International Guest

Past International Director Ken Schwols and 

his wife Karin Schwols. 

Guest Speakers (From left to right) 

Health Beat Music Therapy, Allison Weiss, 

Craig Buttars, and Ralph Erickson 

International Guests: 

Past International Director Ken Schwols and         

Health Beat Music Therapy, Allison Weiss, 
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Let’s give a great big 

Newest
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Let’s give a great big ROARRRRR to our

Newest Centennial Members! 

 

Allison Weiss 

Mary Blake (England)

Elissa Wyne 

Teresa Ewell 

The Harvey Family

 

ROARRRRR to our 

(England) 

Family 
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Held a fun Team Leadership Exercise: 4 teams of 5 people with 

various ages, experience, and backgrounds.  Only given 10 min. 

to perform it and their goal was to build the tallest 

freestanding structure 
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The eyes have it!  A big thanks to Teresa Knight for her talk on 

Lions Kid Sight USA and for performing some SPOT training.  

Here’s a few volunteers in action. 

   

Past International Director Ken Schwols presented Lion Anna 

Arquette and District Governor Mike Eisenberg with their 

Melvin Jones Fellowship AwardPresentation of District 
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Presentation of District Awards  

 

Roaring 20’s Social 

 

     


